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23rd April 2014 
 
 
Dear PIs, 
  
Please be reminded that photography and video recording (imaging) in animal facilities are 
prohibited. Researchers who need to record images of live or dead animals for any purpose must 
obtain prior IACUC approval. 
 
Previously, a separate protocol form “Application to Use Animals For Other Scientific Purposes” 
was required for imaging. 
 
From now on, PIs submitting new applications need not submit a separate application for 
imaging. Existing protocols may also be amended to add imaging procedure without the need 
for a separate application for imaging.  
 
Please follow the link for details on how to add imaging procedure to a protocol 
 
 
IACUC Office 
 (Transmitted via email)   
 
 


